
Nationwide is on your side

Nationwide® pet insurance helps you cover veterinary expenses so you can 
provide your pets with care they need.

Get reimbursed for 
eligible expenses.3Submit 

claim.2Visit any vet, 
anywhere.1How to use your 

pet insurance plan

Did you know? Nationwide offers coverage plans for birds and exotic pets.

Pet insurance 
from Nationwide®

Visit PBCVoluntaryBenefits.com or call 1-800-621-2356 for more information.

Nationwide is on your side
[1] Some exclusions may apply. Certain coverages may be subject to pre-existing exclusion. See policy documents for a complete list of exclusions.

[2] Existing members can add My Pet Protection® Wellness500 during their respective renewal period only. Products and discounts not available to all persons in all states.

Products underwritten by Veterinary Pet Insurance Company (CA), Columbus, OH; National Casualty Company (all other states), Columbus, OH. Agency of Record: DVM 
Insurance Agency. All are subsidiaries of Nationwide Mutual Insurance Company. Subject to underwriting guidelines, review and approval. Products and discounts not available 
to all persons in all states. Insurance terms, definitions and explanations are intended for informational purposes only and do not in any way replace or modify the definitions 
and information contained in individual insurance contracts, policies or declaration pages, which are controlling. Nationwide, the Nationwide N and Eagle, Nationwide is on your 
side, and vethelpline are service marks of Nationwide Mutual Insurance Company. ©2023 Nationwide.  23GRP9553

Get cash back on eligible vet bills: Choose 50% or 70% reimbursement ¹

Easy to use: Base plans have a $250 annual deductible and $7,500 in annual benefits

Just for employees: Preferred pricing offered only through your company

Use any vet, anywhere: No networks, no pre-approvals

My Pet Protection® Wellness500 is a new, employee-only plan option that offers 
reimbursement for preventive care including eligible exams, vaccinations, flea 
prevention, spay/neuter, teeth cleaning and more.

This option is available for new enrollments effective September 1, 2023, with 
policy issuance effective October 1, 2023.²


